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With a view to provide print media exposure to the final year students of B.A. Journalism, a visit 

to Vijayavani was organised on Friday, 18th November 2022 at 3.00 pm. Students witnessed 

different facilities and functioning of the newsroom and also had a rare privilege of interacting 

with Sri. Channe  Gowda, chief editor of Vijayavani. 

 

 


